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CHAMPS is an accredited two-day peer 
mentoring short course aimed at pupils 
in Secondary School and beyond. It 
provides a detailed and age 
appropriate exploration of self-
awareness, self-confidence, 
communication skills, the needs of 
others, rules, boundaries, 
confidentiality, disclosure and ethics.  

This nationally recognised ASDAN accredited 

training programme can lead to the award of 

between 1 and 6 ASDAN credits. It helps to 

deliver improved self- awareness, increased 

resilience, raised self-esteem and confidence.  

It develops character and provides pupils with 

skills to support and mentor their peers in a 

range of settings. In addition, it provides 

evidence to support the promotion of British 

Values, tolerance, the rule of law and an 

appreciation of equality and competitiveness. 

The training will equip pupils to help others 

through volunteering and can be used for a 

wide range of issues from transition, settling 

in, friendships and relationships, bullying and 

lifestyle choices. Evidence of involvement in 

Peer Mentoring creates added value for 

student UCAS Personal Statements, CV's and 

other applications. 

 

 

CHAMPS can be differentiated for a range of 
ages and abilities including those with SEND 
and can be tailored to the specific needs of 
your school. This is done through discussion 
with one of our trainers, who are all qualified 
and experienced teachers. 
 

 

 

This programme includes two full days 
delivery by a qualified experienced teacher, 
followed by a review visit, all pupil resource 
packs, individual certificates, badges and 
lanyards.

“Fantastic training at a good pace for learning and understanding” 
Our Lady and St Chad Catholic Academy 

New for 2020 
Evidence and Impact Mapping tool. The tool 
maps the CHAMPS Programme across the 
Ofsted evaluation criteria, the PSHE curriculum 
and the new RSE Statutory Guidance. 


